03/23/2022

City of Dallas Georgia
320 E Foster Ave
Dallas GA 30132

Dear Mr. Kilgore,

This letter is to inform you of our intention to de-annexation of the 16.59 acres located at
310 Pumpkinvine Trail, Dallas GA 30132.

If there are any questions regarding our intentions, please contact Brian Stover at 404-
483-0991 or Beth Taglieber at 770-560-5805.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

/zﬁ/:

Brian Stover



